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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF AN AGGREGATE OF 97 
FREEHOLD STRATA UNITS AT 63 HILLVIEW AVENUE, LAM SOON INDUSTRIAL 
BUILDING, SINGAPORE 669569 
 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) refers to the 
Company’s announcement dated 8 July 2013 and the Company’s circular to its shareholders 
dated 29 August 2013 relating to, inter alia, the proposed acquisition by QF Properties Pte. 
Ltd., a subsidiary of the Company held through EH Property & Investments Pte. Ltd. as at the 
date hereof, through its wholly-owned subsidiaries, of an aggregate of 97 freehold strata units 
at 63 Hillview Avenue, Lam Soon Industrial Building, Singapore 669569 (“Lam Soon 
Acquisition”). 
 
The Board is pleased to announce that further to shareholders’ approval for the Lam Soon 
Acquisition obtained on 13 September 2013, the Lam Soon Acquisition has been completed 
on 27 September 2013.  
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